
Some people believe that it’s not necessary to have internet access to live a full life. What is your 
opinion? Give reasons for your answer and include examples from your own experience.

Although a large number of people hold the idea that it is mandatory to have access to the Internet to 
enjoy every aspect of life, others, however, are not that much happy with the technological advances of 
humans especially of what we obtained during the last 20 years. When it comes to this notion, I opine 
that although the Internet plays a crucial role in most parts of our life, it is not quite 
mandatory/obligatory to benefit from the most of life.

The First, and perhaps the most important point regarding a life without the Internet is that, 
nonethelessalthough, not very long time ago, when this technology was not invented we were living our 
lives not as easy easily as these days, but we had a healthier lifestyle from both mental and physical 
points of view. Despite the fact that before the advent of the Internet we did not have access to the 
extremely big data which we have these days, I am under the impression that people were closer to one 
another. That accessing to this much of information is not beneficial to individuals is considered and an 
undeniable fact amongst psychologists.

Further and even more importantly, a wide range of crimes could disappear if people do did not have 
access to this communication medium. Cybercrimes such as online unauthorized financial activities, 
violation to of personal privacy, and copyright infringement are notable examples of the Internet 
oriented crimes that can be prevented if people do not use the Internet. Tired of loneliness resulted 
resulting from cyberspace, people from all walks of life could socialize with their loved ones more if only 
this technology was were not this much available. The more usage of technological gadgets, the less 
communication between people in societies.

Based on what I said above, I once again reaffirm my position as modern humans could have a more 
enjoyable life without the Internet. I believe that not only does accessing to the Internet lose loosen 
family bonds, but also it leads our lives to a sedentary lifestyle which results to in so many mental and 
physical problems.


